Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to the 2012-2013 school year!  As I’m sure you know, this is an exciting year for Louisville City Schools.  We are combining four elementary schools into the new Louisville Elementary.  The new elementary will provide unique opportunities and new technologies to better equip fifth grade students to become successful and productive citizens.  As we strive to make this transition as smooth as possible, we ask for your patience and understanding.  Even though much preparation has gone into the merging of our staff, students and administration, there will surely be issues that are impossible to anticipate.  

Fifth grade is a very exciting year for students!  However, it is also the most challenging year in elementary school.  In order to ensure that your child will be a ROARing leopard this year, please review the student handbook and discipline plan.  Although our school has changed, our expectations remain much the same for our elementary students.  Like last year, student behavior will be monitored through the behavior chart.  A parent or guardian should sign the behavior chart each night.  

This year, fifth grade students will have five teachers.  Below are brief introductions for each teacher, explaining where they come from, how many years they have been teaching, and what subject they will teach this year. 

Teacher Introductions

Mr. Benson (Room A226) will be teaching math.  He previously taught 3rd grade for five years, and 5th grade for three years at North Nimishillen.  Mr. Benson has been teaching in Louisville since 2004. 

Mr. Robinson (Room A227) will be teaching Integrated Language Arts.  Previously, he taught Language Arts at North Nimishillen. Mr. Robinson has been teaching in Louisville since 2010.  

Mrs. Simon (Room A228) will be teaching Reading.  She previously taught 7th grade Language Arts & Advanced Reading at North Canton Middle School.  Mrs. Simon has been teaching in Louisville City Schools since 2008.
Mrs. Adkins (Room A229) will be teaching Science. She previously taught Science at North Nimishillen and has an extensive science background. Mrs. Adkins has been teaching in the Louisville City School District since 2007.

Mrs. Wendt (Room A230) will be teaching Social Studies.  This is her fourth year teaching fifth grade Social Studies.   Her pervious experience has been in the first grade classroom. She has been teaching at Louisville Elementary for 19 years.
Mrs. Linhart (Room A209) is an Intervention Specialist servicing fifth grade.  She has been working with fifth graders for the past three years and previously was the IS for 1st and 2nd grade at LE for ten years.  She has a total of 23 years of experience with 14 of those years in Louisville.

Mr. Rimmele (Room) will be your Intervention Specialist teacher.  This is Mr. Rimmele’s 20th year in education.  He has 15 years of teaching in Louisville.  He has taught grades K-1 for the past two years and will be making the move to grade 5 for this upcoming school year.
Thank you!

Louisville Elementary Fifth Grade Staff
